Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

Date: February 20, 2014

To: Glassboro Board of Education

From: Mark J. Silverstein, Superintendent

Re: Interim CST Director

of Curriculum & Personnel.

Recommend the Board of Education approve Danielle Sochor as Interim CST Director at a rate \$100.00 per day effective March 17, 2014 until a new CST Director is hired. This will facilitate the transition due to the retirement of Bill Lundahl as Ms. Sochor has previous experience as a CST Director. She will assist with Annual Reviews, recognizing cost efficiencies and improvements within the department. Ms. Sochor will also be chairing the CST Director Search Committee. This interim position will be in addition to Ms. Sochor's current duties as Director